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KINGS HEATH

((-E DZ ALL SAINTS All Saints Church Newsletter

Tomorrow, 18th February, The first Sunday in Lent

An order of service for Morning Prayer with music links will be on our
website at the weekend.

8am Holy Communion
10am Holy Communion
Readings: Genesis 9:8-17, 1Peter 3:18-end and Mark 1:9-15

All are welcome also to the 6.30pm lona
Service: ‘A Lenten Lament: Bringing our
Fractured World to the God of Hope'


https://click.mailerlite.com/link/c/YT0yNDE2OTEzMzUxNjI0ODkwOTA0JmM9cjB4MyZiPTEyODUyMjE2NDYmZD1jMHAxeTVv.d7Ml4ib60XtDpLxun2CbckC1bQtEUJmjh4mlAxRnAEo
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You are warmly invited to:

From Global Solidarity To Local Action

7:00-9:00pm Tuesday 12th March 2024

at All Saints Church Centre, 2 Vicarage Rd, Kings Heath,
B14 7RA



The Letters from the Global South exhibition is coming to
All Saints Church and Footsteps is taking the opportunity
to explore how the exhibition and the Climate and Ecology
Bill can inspire local action.

Letters from the Global South is a pop-up exhibition that
features letters and images created by schoolchildren
and campaigners from communities around the world,
particularly those vulnerable to the climate & nature
crises.

The Climate and Ecology Bill is a plan for a new UK law that
addresses the full extent of the climate and nature crisis in
line with the most up-to-date science. The Bill is the only
proposed legislation before the UK Parliament that
ensures a comprehensive and joined-up approach to
climate change.

The event is free, please register to receive the Zoom link:

Register for Global Solidarity to Local Action

And a reminder that there's still time to register for this
online workshop:

COP28 Update and Reflections
7:30-8:30pm Monday 19th February 2024

online via Zoom
A one-hour Zoom workshop with Kamran Shezad,
reflecting on his experiences of attending COP28.

Kamran is Sustainability Lead for the BAHU Trust, and a
Footsteps steering group member. He attended COP28 as
a faith community representative and as an advisor to the
United Nations Environment Programme (UNEP) where
BAHU Trust has accredited ‘Observer Status'.

Kamran will first share his experience of COP28 and then
respond to questions.

The event is free, please register to receive the Zoom link:
Register for COP28 Update & Reflections

More Footsteps News
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Imagining Tomorrow Podcast

Footsteps volunteer Toqueer appeared in a recent episode
of Imagining Tomorrow/, Friends of the Earth’'s "hope-filled
podcast about envisaging a positive future in the face of
the climate crisis”. The third episode is about
decarbonising heating for faith spaces and other large
community buildings.

Listen to the Podcast

Ride for their Lives

Sunday 24th March 2pm

at Centenary Square, Birmingham city centre

Footsteps is supporting this event led by Ride for Their
Lives, an “international collaboration of healthcare
providers riding together to explore the actions we must
take to protect the planet for our patients and children.”
Read more about Ride for Their Lives.

What is ‘Footsteps’?

Footsteps (Faiths for a Low Carbon Future) brings together
faith groups in Birmingham to respond to the challenge of
moving to a low carbon future. A project of Birmingham
Council of Faiths, registered charity no. 1015006

The Revd Lynn Busfield offers these weekly opportunities for
reflection:

New fellowship group on Monday evenings at 7.30pm informally to discuss
the previous morning’s sermon.

There is room for up to eight people each time, so it would be helpful if you
could let the host - Lynn Busfield - know if you are coming:
email: lynnbusfield58 @icloud.com

Address: Flat 4, 28 Gracewell Road, B13 9XG
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For our prayers

Among those in our community and networks who are unwell, we remember
Mike and Rosie Cross.

Among those who have died, we remember Ingrid Patrick, Gordon Middleton
and Suzy Singh.

Saints Alive magazine

Do you know someone who would like to
receive this newsletter? Do forward it to
them

If you have received a forwarded email, click here
to subscribe:

SUBSCRIBE TO NEWSLETTER
<parishoffice@allsaintschurchkh.org>
<[parishoffice@allsaintschurchkh.org>

Best wishes,
David The Revd Canon David Warbrick, Vicar of All Saints Kings Heath
et vicar@allsaintschurchkh.org
S, (0121) 444 0260

All Saints Church

Vicarage Road, Kings Heath, Birmingham You received this email because you gave
United Kingdom permission for All Saints church to contact
you. If you would rather not receive any
further emails, please click unsubscribe
o O below.
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